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Monday 23rd September 2024 
 

Re: Early closure for Year 6 Open Day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well. I am writing to inform you that London Enterprise Academy will be holding 
Open Days for Year 6 parents and students. This is an excellent opportunity for prospective students 
and their families to experience what makes London Enterprise Academy a special place to learn and 
grow. 
 
We would like to request that if you have Year 6 children to bring them in, and encourage friends 
and family with Year 6 children to visit our school. We want to thank you in anticipation of your co-
operation and look forward to seeing many of you, your friends or family members on these days. 
 
Our Year 6 Open Days are on: 
• Everyday between Monday 23rd to Friday 27th September 2024 – 9:15am to 11:45am 
• Thursday 26th September 2024 from 4:30pm to 6:30pm 
 
Due to the open evening, on Thursday 26th September, school will finish at 3:00pm for Year 7, 8 and 
9, and at 3:45pm for Year 10 and 11. 
 
The Open Day will provide visitors with a chance to: 

 Tour our school facilities and see our classrooms, science labs, P.E facilities, new 
playgrounds, and other learning environments. 

 Meet our dedicated teachers and support staff who are committed to ensuring each student 
reaches their full potential. 

 Hear from our Principal and current students about life at LEA, our curriculum, the wide 
range of extracurricular activities available and the additional support we provide. 

 Ask any questions they may have about the transition to secondary school, the admissions 
process, or any other aspect of school life. 

Refreshments will be provided, and there will be plenty of opportunities for visitors to speak with 
staff and students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr A. Ali 
Principal 
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